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I	support	an	increase	in	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	to	more	fairly	reflect	the	cost	to	
householders	and	in	future	it	should	be	increased	in	line	with	increases	in	the	
wholesale	price.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	legislated	to	avoid	energy	providers	
having	the	capacity	to	refuse	to	pass	it	on	to	consumers	and	it	should	be	
recognised	for	the	benefits	that	solar	provides	environmentally	and	to	the	health	
and	well-being	of	the	wider	community.	
	
David	Roskell		
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